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With the start of June, the Summer weather is finally upon us, windy with showers.  Hopefully 
Autumn will start next week and we'll get sunny and light breeze for a few months.  Again, our 
esteemed Cutting Crew have managed to get our mowing equipment working after the tractor 
decided to elect a new Pope last week (white smoke I believe).
By the time I finish writing this month's Newsletter, a 
replacement green mower should be winging it's way to the 
Field because the old one, even with the clutch fixed, is 
still throwing up problems.
There were a few notes from the Club meeting this month including a reminder that the CAA 
will soon require everyone to have completed the BMFA RCC test or the CAA Competency test 
to maintain their Flyer ID.  Holding a BMFA 'A' cert, or higher, will no longer be enough.  
We've had a little more publicity in the way of an article in the June issue of the Grantham 
area 'Village Link' magazine.  Here's a link to the online version - currently waiting for the June 
issue: ' granthamlink.co.uk/our-magazines/ '.  As usual, any other ideas to boost our Club profile 
are welcome.
Our Summer Meal has now been booked for Saturday 19 July at the Waggon & Horses in 
Langtoft, sitting down at 7:30pm.  For those going, no deposit is required but please pre-order 
your starters and main courses, with your names, to Derek (or this Newsletter) soonest and 
definitely before 5th July.  Payment on the night will be cash and please remember that Derek 
doesn't have change.  I've (hopefully) sent out a copy of the menu with this Newsletter.

Not all Viggens get away 

easily on launch.
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Upcoming Events
July 2025

Wed 2nd
Club Meeting ­ Wishing Well 

Sun 6th
Midland Area Fly­In. Buckminster 

Fri ­ Sun 11th to 13th
Buckminster Warbirds Festival.

Sat 19th
Club Summer Meal

Sun 20th

Club FunFly Event

June 2025

Wed 4th
Club Meeting ­ Wishing Well 

Sun 15th
  Club FunFly Event.

  Buckminster Swapmeet.

Fri ­ Sun 13th to 15th
Weston Park Model Show.

Finally, don't forget about the Midland Area Fly-In at Buckminster on Sunday 6th July.  It's 
usually a good day out.  Also a little pre-warning of the Melton and District Model Club's 60th 
Anniversary Model Show on the 2nd and 3rd of August.

Instead of a Spotlight Model this 
month, I thought a Club Caption 
Competition would be fun, so some 
suitable (and polite-ish) comments and 
captions for this picture from April 
please:

This is the Response Document to the last CAA consultation 
(the one that included the Remote ID proposal).  There's a 
quick summary on the BMFA website. It shouldn't adversely 
affect flying at a club field, but, if it all goes through and 
becomes law, people flying models between 100g and 250g 
that don't currently need an Operator ID are going to be a 
bit miffed.


